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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

OF PROTESTANT EDUCATION

June 27th, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G, K.C.B., LL.D 
McGill University,
Montreal,

* «

que.

Dear Sir Arthurî-

I have received your letter of June 22nd 
in which you informed me that you were enclosing 
a cheque for $5.00 as a contribution to a gift for 
Dr. Rexford. Ho cheque, however, was enclosed, 
and I thought it well to inform you of this im­
mediately, in case it has gone astray.

I am very glad that you will be represented 
at the luncheon on June 30th.

Yours very truly,

Director of 
Protestant Education.


